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Under no circumstances should we give up our beautiful sunny evenings in favour of 

an hour of sunlight 3+ hours before most of us even get up.  It puts us even further 

off from the rest of the country and makes it harder for me to work with the east 

coast, which I have to do daily.  I'd rather change the clocks twice a year for the rest 

of my life than have this impatient measure stuffed through because some shmucks 

are too stupid to figure out how to change their microwave clock twice a year.  We 

should either do nothing or wait to coordinate with the rest of the West coast on 

permanent DST.  If we are worried about the kids getting to school safely in the 

morning: move school start times an hour later too!  It's not rocket science! 


